
18th May 2020 

Summer week 5 

Good morning 5RA and 5PG 

Here we are at week five  

We hope you are all keeping safe and well. 

Please find attached this week’s learning. We are loving the work that you are 

emailing us- thank you. 

Keep up with the reading, times tables- and the ‘Telling the Time’ challenge.  

Have a go at https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?q=telling+time  the games really do 

challenge your knowledge and speed of time. 

Keep your work, send us photos as we would love to see what you are doing. 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to email us.  

 

Have fun  

Mrs Adams and Mr Giles 
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